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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Sabrina LaMar, President of the Monroe County Legislature, Chairwoman 

  Legislator Yversha Roman, Minority Leader 

  Legislator Robert Colby, Assistant Majority Leader 

  Lisa Polito Nicolay, Monroe County Elections Commissioner 

  Jackie Ortiz, Monroe County Elections Commissioner 

 

FROM: David Grant, Clerk of the Legislature 

 

DATE:  April 22, 2022 

 

RE: UPDATED MONROE COUNTY LEGISLATURE REDISTRICTING 

COMMISSION IN PERSON PUBLIC INPUT SESSIONS SCHEDULE 

 

This is an update on the rescheduled (5) in person Monroe County Redistricting 

Commission meetings at the following dates, times, and locations. (An asterisk notes 

dates that have been changed from their original proposed dates) 

*Monday, May 2, 2022 at 7PM   *Friday, May 6, 2022 at 7PM 
East Rochester Town/Village Hall   Henrietta Town Hall Meeting Room 
317 Main St., Suite 2000    475 Calkins Rd. 
East Rochester, NY 14445    Rochester, NY 14623 
 

Tuesday, May 3, 2022 at 7PM   *Monday, May 9, 2022 at 7PM 
Trenton and Pamela Jackson R-Center  Ogden Town Hall Meeting Room 
485 North Clinton Avenue    269 Ogden Center Rd. 
Rochester, NY 14605    Spencerport, NY 14559 

 
Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at 7PM 
Wilson Foundation Academy 
200 Genesee St. 
Rochester, NY 14611 

 

 

The purpose of these meetings is to allow the public an opportunity to provide input on 

the Monroe County Legislative Redistricting process as the process unfolds. Please note 

the all virtual zoom meeting notice will be provided separately. 



  

Members of the community that wish to address the Commission are encouraged to call 

753-1950 to sign up to speak but do not have to in order to address the Commission. 

Also, please note that if anyone is unable to attend and would like to submit a comment 

to the Commission, they can submit their comments to redistricting@monroecounty.gov 

and a copy of their comment will be provided to each individual commissioner before the 

meeting. 

Please mark your calendars accordingly. 

mailto:redistricting@monroecounty.gov

